
Talks to enhance legal services cooperation 
*********************************** 
 
 
 The Secretary for Justice, Ms Elsie Leung, will lead a delegation of legal 
professionals to hold discussions with the Ministry of Justice in Beijing on Monday 
(December 13) on measures to enhance the implementation of CEPA provisions on 
legal services and to strengthen the cooperation of the legal profession and attestation 
matters between Hong Kong and the Mainland. 
 
 The delegation will comprise representatives of the Hong Kong Bar Association, 
the Law Society of Hong Kong and the Association of China-Appointed Attesting 
Officers and members of the Department of Justice. 
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